
State of Alabama 
County of Baldwin 
City of Fairhope 
Recycling Committee 
 
The Recycling Committee met at 4:00 p.m. at the Fairhope Civic Center, 
Delchamps Room, 161 North Section Street, Fairhope, Alabama 36532, on 
Tuesday, October 20, 2015. 
 
Members present were Nancy Anderson, Anna Miller, Gary Gover, Mark 
Stejskal, Kahley Malloy, and Dale Linder. The members absent were,  
Synthia Kaiser, Bart Cox, Stephen Delahunty, and Jeanine Normand. Others 
present were Ralph Webster, Lee Faulk, Mike Ford, and Jennifer Jaynes. 
 
The minutes of the regular September meeting and a special meeting with the 
Mayor in September were approved. 
 
A wide ranging discussion of identification, labeling and signage for 
recycling containers was held. 
 
An early start has been made of the use of new recycling containers at 
municipal recreational facilities. We are looking to civic leadership from 
groups using the facilities to help make use of the containers effective. 
 
A wide ranging discussion of school participation in the municipal recycling 
program was held. We are looking into renewing the relationship of the 
schools and the City in the program. 
 
A discussion of the needs for residential recycling service along Route 1 
below Route 98 was held. We can explore the provision of a roll-off recycling 
container by the County in the vicinity of Mullet Point Park. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gary Gover, Secretary                                                      Approved: 11/17/15 


